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MEMORANDUM

FOR : The Regional Executive Director
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

THRU : The ARD for Technical Services
FROM : The OIC, PENR Officer
SUBJECT : HEIGHTENED ALERT STATUS

Respectfully forwarded is the Memorandum dated May 13, 2023 from CENRO
Sablayan pertaining to the above mentioned subject.

Please be informed that due to PNP Advisory, activities of CENRO Sablayan maybe
impeded within and adjacent areas particularly Lawin Activities until such time a clearance
from the PNP@ha‘ﬂ bg released.

For information and record.

“’For and in the absence of the OIC, PENRO”’

ABE R. FRANCISCO
Chief, Management Services Division

So. Pag-asa, Brgy. Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro
E-mail: tsdoccmin042@gmail.com / penroocc.mindoro@denr.gov.ph



